
 
Here is the latest news from your Niverville Parent Advisory Council. 
 

Email us: 
nhsparentcouncil@gmail.com 

Parent Involvement Form: 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/17Ee29N43Sjuxbo3JwCjuLqjzSpZSrM
J5CM2VQz5oUts/edit 

NHS PAC Update ​@ Mar 10, 2020 

Participate. Support. 
Build 

Write a cheque /e-transfer to help?  
Bring ​your​ skills to the table?  
Fill out your forms with NHS and PAC (link above) page to help.  
A range of time, donations, events, and even work from home to help out! 

Did You Know? School Attendance​ - Did you know that MAPC’s website has great resources for 
families struggling with attendance? ​https://mapc.mb.ca/resources/school-attendance​. 
You can also visit the school’s handbook for information on the attendance policy on 
page 9 for NHS 
http://nhs.hsd.ca/wp-content/uploads/sites/29/2019/08/NHS-HANDBOOK-2019-2020.pdf  

Meetings - 6pm 
(@ Learning Commons) 

Next Meeting dates:​  Apr 14, May 12 
PAC Grade Rep - Be a parent voice for your grade! ​Meet with PAC once a month. 
 
Executive positions are filled for 2020-2021.  Committee positions are always in need of 
additional support.  Join us at any time.  Email your questions and sign up today! 

PAC Support News NHS PAC is happy to share the success of financial support from our Bingo fundraisers 
to our Morning Snack Program and our Esports team.  
 
PAC provided financial support to our Morning Snack Program.  
Bread and Spread and Muffin Mornings for ~100 students on a weekly basis.  The 
program provides a free morning snack on Tuesday mornings for all NHS students.  
 
PAC also provided $600 as support for our Esports team.  Esports is a form of 
competition using multiplayer digital games.  The program provides students with the 
opportunity to be a part of a school team, plus so much more.  
NHS PAC received a request for financial support to ensure a successful participation in 
the Super Smash Brothers competition.  

Staff Appreciation 
April 23 - Lunch 

Would you like to help us with our Spring event?  ​Email us ​today to show appreciation to 
our ~40 staff and 10 bus drivers @ NHS.  
 
Lunch Theme: Create your own Taco Salad.  ​Parents can donate toppings to create 
our Taco Salad station:  Lettuce, Shredded Cheese, Sour Cream, Salsa, Guacamole, 
Peppers, and Taco Hamburger! 
 
We will need some baking + something good to treat our bus drivers! 

NHS CANTEEN 
Support Student 
Groups 

Thank you to our parent volunteers supporting our first year of NHS Canteens. 
Your support will help provide a complimentary grad dinner ticket to each graduate and 
support our Student Leadership Team’s goal!! 

Spring Raffle 50-50 
 
JACKPOT @ $540 

NMS and NHS PAC are going digital.  
Join us and support our next fundraising event - an online ​50/50 Raffle​. We need to raise 
$5,000 to share between our two schools.  
Tickets are $2 each for a chance to win up to $5,000!  Use the easy to share link with 
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family and friends. 
https://www.fundingchange.ca/nmsnhspac 

Morning Snack 
Program 

NHS PAC volunteers are ready for month number three to the end of the school year for 
the morning snack program. Our parent committee introduced a trial muffin morning 
month with a steady ~100 student participation. Slice ‘ n’ spread will continue forward 
with muffins being offered once a month.  
 
The NHS Morning Snack Program is available and open to all students.  
 
We have 3 volunteers managing the program on Tuesday mornings; who are looking at 
new additions for next year! 
 
If you would like to know more about the program and volunteering options - email us at 
nhsparentcouncil@gmail.com 

Grade 9 Welcome Grade 8 NMS students attended a tour and Grade 9 overview at NHS on March 5.  
Thank you to all parents for attending the NHS' first parent information event that same 
evening.  
A great turnout of Grade 8 parents joined NHS Administration and PAC to learn more 
about Grade 9 and the path to Graduation.  PAC will work on a parent resource that can 
be used to check back for key reminders and information.  Stay tuned for that update on 
our PAC Page. 

 
Thanks for taking the time to read this update. Please contact us any time! 
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